
 

February 2022 Newsletter 

Heads Up 
Dear Families & Friends, 

After dark mornings and evenings, it is lovely to see the days beginning to brighten as we look forward to 

Spring. There are lots of activities going on in school to share with you – we hope you enjoy this update! 

 

Roof Works 

We are finally getting back on track with  

our pitched roof replacement after  

multiple delays due to materials delays,  

COVID impact and roofer availability. Year 1 

classrooms are underway and our fabulous 

Y1 children have coped amazingly with a  

couple of days being relocated into the hall  

-there may just be a little end of week treat on the  

way to year one to thank them for their  

super resilience!  

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 New Website! 
                                                                   Our updated school website will go live before            

                                                                                         half term. With updated information and     

                                                                                         pages, you will be able to watch videos explaining our             

                                                                         curriculum approach, meet our staff and enjoy virtual tours of              

                                                                            the school – look out for the launch date announcement! 

 

 

COVID19 

Our updated Risk Assessments are available 

on the school website. We continue with our 

enhanced cleaning, handwashing, ventilation 

and distancing where necessary. Children 

are remaining in year groups and in single 

classes where cases are reported, whilst we 

carefully return to more usual school 

activities. Thank-you for your ongoing 

support and communication which enables 

us to work together with families to limit 

transmission as much as possible. 

Reading Garden 

                            We are excited to be developing our 

outdoor shelters this term. Our Ark shelter is becoming 

a special place to swap books and take a few minutes 

for a cosy read. Please feel free to stop and use the 

space with your child or swap a book for yourself. 

Donations are being collected in all classrooms ready to 

set up our lending space. The children will                       

be painting the backdrop next week and                              

we are ordering our bookshelves ready to                       

stock!  

 

 

 

 

 

Reverend Cousins Retires 

After 20 years serving the Moreton  

community supporting our families with 

joys and sorrows, Rev. Cousins will begin his 

retirement at half term. 

On Tuesday 15th February, our pupils and 

staff will be celebrating with him during the 

afternoon. We know many of our families 

will also want to see him before he retires 

so we are inviting families to pop into 

school for a cup of tea between  

3 – 3.45pm on the 15th if you would like to wish              

Rev. Cousins a happy and healthy retirement. 

 

 



 

 

Face to face parent/teacher  
meetings in school Tuesday 6th March 2.30 – 5pm or Wednesday 7th March 3.45 

– 6.30pm.  

Booking details will follow after half term – we can’t wait to invite you into our classrooms at last! 

                                                                                                                                                              

                                                                              

                                                                                Mr David Bates was successfully elected by your parent ballot                  

                                                                                with 44% of the votes. Mr Bates is delighted to accept the post 

on                                                                         on behalf of parents and carers. We would also like to thank  

                                                                                  Helen Saunders and Nick Bell for supporting the school and                    

                                                                                  standing in the elections. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All staff have taken on subject responsibilities and have 

spent significant time designing and reviewing                         

our curriculum for pupils. We shared our research  

and direction with colleagues and Governors and look           

forward to parents seeing the overviews dring our  

                                                       parent meetings. All curiculum summaries will also be  

                                                              available on the new look website!   

 

Sports Tournaments  

 

2021 concluded, with children having competed in local Tag Rugby competitions 

and the Wirral School Games Tag Rugby Tournament at Birkenhead Rugby Club.  
 

Also, children from Year 5 and 6 competed in the EFL Futsal Tournment, and TRFC 

7 a side football competitions at the Wirral Tennis Centre. We were victorious in 

our first round match of the Corgi Cup against Fender Primary School. 
 

Children in Key Stage 1 enthusiatically participated in a weekly dance club run by a dance specialist from 

Tranmere Rover FC. 
 

In 2022, we have hit ground running, with children across Key Stage 2 competing in after school netball 

tournaments. This is in preparation for next half terms local school netball competitions that will take place 

at our school.   
 

Next week, we have children from Year 3 and 4 attending the Wirral Futsal Tournment. We wish them the 

very best of luck! 

Christ Church Curriculum 

 



 

 

Don’t forget that school closes to children on Friday 18th February for half term and reopens on Monday 

28th February.  

Thank-you for your support, 

Mrs Amanda Donelan 

Headteacher 

                                                                   

 

  

 

 

The school website is updated with details 

 of our new curriculum and our live calendar  

for all school events  

www.christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk 

 
 

                  

 

 

Dates for your diary……. 

7/2/22 Children’s Mental Health awareness week 

9/2/22 Year 2 Netball competition 

14/2/22 Year 5 Ethos group conference 

15/2/22 Rev. Cousins leaving celebration 

16/2/22 Year 3/4 Futsal competition pm (details to follow) 

16/2/22 FS2 visit to Liverpool World Museum 

16/2/22 Year 1 parent information session 4pm (details to follow) 

17/2/22 9:15 am Year 4 value assembly for Class 9  

17/2/22 2:45 am Year 4 value assembly for Class 10  

18/2/22 School Closes for Half Term  

28/3/22 School opens for Spring 2 

3/3/22 World Book Day 

6/3/22 Parents teacher meetings 

7/3/22 Parents teacher meetings 

9/3/22 Year 4 Netball competition 

16/3/22 Year 5 Netball competition 

16/3/22 Finance Governing Body meeting 

23/3/22 Year 6 Netball competition 

29/3/22 Full Governors meeting 

Follow us on twitter to find out what your 

child has been doing in school!    

@CCMPrimary 

Or join us on facebook for updates 

www.facebook.com/ChristChurchMoreton 
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